
LAKE COUNTRY SPCA

INTAKE POLICY

      

     Lake Country SPCA is a no-kill shelter and works closely with area animal control 
facilities to save as many animals as possible. Our policy is to take in as many dogs and 
cats as we are able to house without over-crowding our shelter. We do not accept vicious 
dogs or feral cats. We have a good rate of adoptions. We transfer a large number of 
animals to other facilities in the state so they have a better chance of getting a forever 
home. Our animals are examined upon arrival at our facility, given all necessary 
vaccines, flea and tick treatments, treated for worms and given baths. Any animal that 
needs medical attention is taken to our vet immediately for an examination. Sick animals 
are kept in  isolation until well enough to be introduced into the general population. 
When we receive strays, we notify Animal Control and hold them for ten days before 
they are available for adoption. Animal Control also holds dogs for us until we have 
room to accept them.


